
September 11, 2008

Expect minor delays on Highway 734 near Nordegg
Nordegg... Motorists can expect minor delays on Highway 734 north of Nordegg for the next three
weeks.

Construction starts Sept. 15 on a 26-kilometre section of the gravel highway north of its junction with
Highway 11. Construction will be completed by mid-October, weather permitting.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people. Motorists are also reminded
that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Chris Peterson
Operations Engineer
Alberta Transportation
403-340-4315

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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